OPERATION -
GR

SHINE A LIGHT

SHOW SUPPORT

RAISE AWARENESS
THANK OUR VETERANS

NOVEMBER 6-12, 2023

A limited number of bulbs will be available at the VAC
office for our Veterans. Please call first to make sure
some are available. Limit 1 per Veteran.

If you would like to donate GREEN LIGHT BULBS for
our Veterans- please call our office or stop by!

4231 Progress Blvd, Unit 4 - Peru, IL 61354
815-433-1761

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT WWW.LASALLECOUNTYVAC.COM



